
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement from Ta Ong Subdistrict Administrative Organization 
Subject: Announcing the policy of not accepting gifts and all kinds of gifts from 

performing duties (No Gift Policy) Fiscal year 2025 
----------- 

  Ta Ong Subdistrict Administrative Organization Focus on managing the organization 
with good governance in order to build faith and confidence in society that Ta Ong Subdistrict 
Administrative Organization It is a good governance organization as the administrator of the   
Ta Ong Subdistrict Administrative Organization. I would like to announce my intention to 
perform my duties and manage the affairs of the country. With awareness and awareness         
of existing responsibilities, we will intend to perform our duties with honesty and honesty. 
Transparent and verifiable according to the guidelines for promoting morality with the best    
of one's ability to adhere to the principles of good governance. in administration and would 
like to declare itself to be an agency that all executives and personnel under Have an intention 
not to accept gifts and presents of  any kind from performing duties, both before and after 
performing duties. This will result in corruption and misconduct both now and in the future. 
and will stand against all forms of corruption In order to create values of honesty. Aiming at 
creating an ethical and transparent organizational culture. (Organization of Integrity) to be 
strong and sustainable. 
   Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge and 
strict observance. 
        Announced on January 2, 2025. 
 
 
 
                                                       Mr. Sahat   Yingyongyut 
                             Chief Executive of Ta Ong Subdistrict Administrative Organization 


